
Since coal extraction ceased at Duralie in 
December 2021, the site has been subject to 
ongoing closure works including rehandling 
material, infrastructure decommissioning, 
monitoring, maintenance, and continuing 
rehabilitation works. In parallel, a series 
of technical studies are being completed 
to inform closure planning and further 
rehabilitation.

In coming months bulk earthworks will 
recommence at Duralie as part of the 
mine’s final rehabilitation phase. These 
works involve the rehandling and reshaping 
of materials to deliver the final landform 
and achieve the agreed environmental 
outcomes for the site. Once the final 
landform is complete, rehabilitation 
monitoring and maintenance will continue 
until all mining leases are relinquished.

To support this important stage of mine closure, 
Yancoal is actively recruiting for a range of roles. 

Opportunities include
	Ο Maintenance Supervisor
	Ο Mining Operators
	Ο Plant Mechanic (Maintenance Technician) 

Apply now
Recruitment is currently underway, with roles 
advertised on Seek and the Yancoal website.

Want to know more?

Closure and Rehabilitation Update

DURALIE COAL MINE

Recruitment

yancoal.com.au/careers

Yancoal is committed to keeping the local 
community informed, with transparent and 
ongoing communication continuing throughout 
the closure and rehabilitation process. 

Community Engagement

Visit theYancoal website for 
further information.

Community information hotline: 1300 658 239
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